
Lviv Ukraine 
Stas  

Dear brothers and sisters! 

Previous two months were filled with 

fruitful internal work in our congregation. 

At the beginning of November we held yet 

another session of the Bear Valley Bible 

institute Graduate program. We find it to 

be quite useful for the growth of the 

congregation in Lviv.  

 

Also at the beginning of November we had 

some students from the Bachelors program 

of BVBIU who came to have their practice during the Fall Break. And during that week they 

taught Bible classes and were spreading Christian literature and Bibles on the streets and at 

the libraries. Also in this month we have finished our English through the Bible program 

taught by our guests, the 

McConnell family. Due to this 

program we have more and more 

contacts with people for further 

evangelization. 

At the end of November we had 

our second annual seminar on the 

church growth. As a guest speaker 

we invited a preacher from 

Slavyansk Albert Bagdasaryan (we 

invited him last year as well); the 

topic of the seminar in this year 

was «The history of the church». 

 



 

On the last Sunday of November we have celebrated the two years that our congregation 

exists in Lviv. I want to remind you that we have baptized 5 people during these two years.  

 

In December we were getting ready to the New Year seminar «Kuroparty» that we've had for 

5 years in a row. The topic of this seminar was «You are not alone» because of the loneliness 

that people feel even being around family and friends.  

We continue having all of our regular Bible classes and singing practices.  

During 2017 our small congregation had many evangelizing projects, multiple Bible classes 

and personal meetings with people in order to spread the Gospel. There was 1 baptism. The 

church in Lviv continues bringing 

fruit to the glory of God!  

I'm so grateful to God that 

together with you we can do this 

ministry in Ukraine and preach 

Jesus Christ and stand for God's 

biblical truth. Thank you for you 

prayer and financial support.  

Merry Christmas and a Happy 

New Year! 

God bless you abundantly! 

Stas, Anna and Alice 


